From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 06:58:25 PM

To: C. Stephen Grant <cstephengrant@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Millenium Project

Dear C.,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 8:55 AM C. Stephen Grant <cstephengrant(@gmail.com> wrote:
Please do not approve this project to be built in Hollywood. The structures are too high for the surrounding area, too large for
the road/traffic infrastructure, too unresponsive to the housing requirements of residents.
This is a (literally) huge mistake.
C. Stephen Grant
Chem. Engineer, pHD (ret)

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning
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